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Press Release 

National Parliament 

30 October 2019                                        

 

Committee A of the National Parliament gave consideration to the opinion paper of JSMP 

on the 2020 State Budget for the justice sector and will use this information when meeting 

with the relevant institutions 

 

On Tuesday 29 October 2019 Committee A of the National Parliament had a meeting with the 

JSMP team to discuss the 2020 Draft State Budget, specifically the budget for the justice sector. 

 

During this meeting the Acting Director of JSMP, Mr. Casimiro dos Santos, presented findings 

from the justice sector based on JSMP monitoring. These findings included the issue of facilities, 

human resources and human resource development or capacity building. 

 

“JSMP really appreciates the National Parliament and Committee A in particular, for inviting us 

to attend this meeting in order to hear JSMP's thoughts about the 2020 State Budget for the 

justice sector. JSMP hopes that the data or information presented by JSMP will be used by 

members of parliament as reference points when discussing the budget for the justice sector, so 

that a realistic budget can be allocated based on the existing needs and capacity to execute,” said 

the Acting Director of JSMP, Casimiro dos Santos.  

 

JSMP also thanked Committee A of the National Parliament because this was the first time ever 

that JSMP has been able to appear before Committee A to share its thoughts about the draft State 

Budget in regards to the justice sector. 

 

During this meeting the President of Committee A and the Vice President of Committee A, as 

well as members of other committees accepted the data provided by JSMP as accurate and 

factual relating to developments in the justice sector and they will use this information when 

engaging in discussion and debate with judicial actors as well as the relevant ministries about the 

draft State Budget for the justice sector. 

 

Please refer to detailed information about JSMP's opinion paper at: http://jsmp.tl/wp-

content/uploads/Paraser-kona-ba-OJE-2020-ba-set%C3%B3r-justisa_TETUM-1.pdf  

 

http://jsmp.tl/wp-content/uploads/Paraser-kona-ba-OJE-2020-ba-set%C3%B3r-justisa_TETUM-1.pdf
http://jsmp.tl/wp-content/uploads/Paraser-kona-ba-OJE-2020-ba-set%C3%B3r-justisa_TETUM-1.pdf
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